February 7, 2019

Kate-Lyn Knight
Adirondack Park Agency
1133 NYS Route 86

Ray Brook NY 12977

Dear Kate-Lyn,

I have examined the subdivision application of Paul Freda (SBL#12.-1-1.11, 1.12, etc. ). No parcels
are being created or modified in this application. Thus, this is not a subdivision under either the
previous or recently adopted Town of Caroga Zoning Ordinance. The application does not propose any
action subject to Planning Board jurisdiction. No Planning Board meeting has been or will be called to
review this application.

Respectfully,

Al Kozakiewicz
Planning Boar
Town of Caypdga
AK/IML,



